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Tuesday, 5 September 2006 

Australian Pipeline Trust 01 � Panel Receives Review Application 

The Takeovers Panel advises that it has received an application dated 5 September 
2006 from Alinta Limited, for review of the decision made by the sitting Panel in the 
Australian Pipeline Trust 01 proceedings. 

The decision in Australian Pipeline Trust 01 was announced by Panel media release 
(TP06/82) on 3 September 2006.  

The sitting Panel in the Australian Pipeline Trust 01 proceedings is currently 
considering its position in relation to orders in light of the review application. 

The Panel has not decided whether to commence proceedings in relation to the 
review sought by Alinta Limited, and makes no comment on the merits of the review 
application. 

The President of the Panel is appointing a sitting Panel to consider the application 
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